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RENAISSANCE REVIEW 

Imagine the Look, Create the Dream... 

  
 

  

Please vote for your favorite plastic 
surgeon for the 2016 Southwest Florida 
Choice Awards, before June 5, 2016! 

  

 
 
  

Our plastic surgeons are featured in the Plastic Surgeon category (Health 
and Well Being Section).  Please consider voting for one of our surgeons 
on your 2016 Southwest Florida Choice Awards ballot! 
  

1. Click on the following link:  http://swflchoiceawards.com  

2. Click on "Health and Well Being", then "Plastic Surgeon", and click 
"vote" next to your favorite plastic surgeon  

3. When you are done, you will see a green button that says "voted".  

Voting ends on June 5, 2016 

  

Please feel free to forward this to your friends and family.  We appreciate 
your votes for our plastic surgeons! 
  
 

Click here to link to http://swflchoiceawards.com... 



Please join us for an exclusive 
UltraShapeTM event at Naples boutique, The 
Sara Campbell Store! 

  
  

 
  

You are cordially invited to an exclusive UltraShapeTM event at Sara 
Campbell, Naples premiere boutique.  There will be a fashion show as 
well as a brief presentation by Dr. Kiranjeet Gill on 
UltraShapeTM.  UltraShapeTM is the first and only permanent fat reduction 
system using focused ultrasound in Naples, and we are the only practice 
to offer this service in Naples.  Champagne and cupcakes will be served.  
  
Space is limited so please call 239-594-9100 to RSVP for this exclusive 
event!  
  
  

Click here to read more about UltraShapeTM... 
  

  

Excitement is building as we watch rapid 
progress on our new building!  

  
  

https://www.aestheticsurgerycenter.com/non-surgical


 
 

Progress continues on our beautiful new building, slated for completion 
early August 2016.  The new space will feature a larger space to 
accomodate our growing practice, a full operating room for cosmetic 
surgery procedures, and a more private spa environment.  The office is 
located at 1175 Creekside Parkway, Naples, FL 34108.  It is very close to 
our existing location, where our practice has been and flourished over the 
past 22 years.   
  

As we are now two months away from completion, we will keep you 
updated as to the building progress and exact move-in date.  We are very 
excited about this new era for our practice!  We will strive to ensure that 
this new facility reflects our practice philosophy in providing top notch 
plastic surgery care to all of our patients.   

Click here to read about the Aesthetic Surgery Center... 

Rejuvenate your skin with a series of 
ThermiSmoothTM treatments!   

  

 
  

Time to rejuvenate summer skin!!!!   
 
Imagine having a more youthful, healthy appearance after a simple office 

https://www.aestheticsurgerycenter.com/


procedure.  ThermiSmooth is a non-invasive solution for patients to 
reduce fine lines and wrinkles around the eyes and mouth with no down 
time.   Purchase a series of 4 ThermiSmoothTM treatments and receive a 
complimentary Microdermabrasion treatment.   Not only will your skin look 
better, it will feel better! 
  

Please call 239-594-9100 to schedule your appointment with one of these 
accomplished professionals. 
  

Click here to read about ThermiSmoothTM... 

  
  
  
  
  
  
 

 

 
 

  
  
   

THE PATIENT AND ANY OTHER PERSON RESPONSIBLE FOR PAYMENT, HAS A 
RIGHT TO REFUSE TO PAY, CANCEL PAYMENT OR BE REIMBURSED FOR 
PAYMENT FOR ANY OTHER SERVICE, EXAMINATION OR TREATMENT THAT IS 
PERFORMED AS A RESULT OF AND WITHIN 72 HOURS OF RESPONDING TO THE 
ADVERTISEMENT FOR THE FREE, DISCOUNTED FEE, OR REDUCED FEE SERVICE, 
EXAMINATION OR TREAT 

 
  
Contact Information 
  
email: frontoffice@aestheticsurgerycenter.com 
phone: 239-594-9100 
web: www.aestheticsurgerycenter.com 
 

  

 

 

https://www.aestheticsurgerycenter.com/non-surgical/thermismooth
https://www.aestheticsurgerycenter.com/
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